
1

Andrea Gyger

From: JEANETTE K SISSON 

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 7:26 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed changes to Colorado’s Notary Program Rules.  I believe 

the proposed changes will help clarify the processes and requirements.  I also note that while I understand the 

journal requirement, I believe it might be able to be streamlined and less time consuming when notarizing 

documents. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jeanette Sisson 

Notary 

 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 




